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MEETING OF COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, November 14, 2005

QUESTION 24
QUESTION: Cllr. Fintan McCarthy

To ask the manager to review the provision for on-road and off-road parking in the vicinity of all parks within the County as it is necessary that safe parking is made available to facilitate park users and in the interests of adjoining residents.

REPLY:
It is considered that there are adequate car parking facilities provided at the Council's Regional and Neighbourhood Parks.
On road parking is not encouraged for access and road safety reasons.
When special events are held e.g Family Days,Circuses,Funfairs etc appropriate arrangements are made to cater for overflow parking.
If the Councillor has a specific park in mind where  problems are being experienced with car parking this concern will be examined in the context of the ongoing Parks Works Programme.
